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From: Mary Jane Haggerty [maryjane@rogerspark.org]
Sent:  Monday, January 24, 2005 12:37 PM

To: Comments, Regs

Subject: 2004-53 Community Reinvestment Act

I am writing to express my opinion that all federally funded institutions should continue to be held
responsible for making investments under the CRA. Thank you.

Mary Jane Haggerty
8132 Keystone
Skokie IL 60076

03/08/2005




